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ComReg announces closing date of application for 
Spectrum Auction 1785 – 1805 MHz 

 
 
The Commission for Communications Regulation (ComReg) has announced March 21st, 
2007 as the closing date of application to participate in the sealed bid auction for 
spectrum in the band 1785 MHz to 1805 MHz.  
 
Copies of the information memorandum (document: ComReg 06/65r) may be found 
on ComReg's website www.comreg.ie in the 2006 Publications Section, or may be 
obtained by contacting the Commission at:  
 
The Commission for Communications Regulation 
Abbey Court, 
Irish Life Centre, 
Lower Abbey Street, 
Dublin 1. 
Tel: 00 353 1 804 9600 
LoCall: 1890 22 9600 
Fax: 00 353 1 804 9680 
e-mail: info@comreg.ie 
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Tom Butler 
Public Affairs Manager, ComReg 
Ph: 01 804 9639 Mobile: 087 2536358  tom.butler@comreg.ie 
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